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Dear Parent/Carer  

Each child in every class has a leadership role within it.                                                                

One of the most important roles is the Class Ambassador role. 

 

Children either volunteer or are selected to undertake this responsibility and 

each class has one or two reps.  The children are shown how to greet visitors, 

and what they may like to discuss, show, or raise. 

 

It is a way of improving social skills, or displaying a talent for speaking and                          

listening, but each Ambassador understands that they are representing their 

class and the school. 

 

Our visitors last month were 

very impressed by the 

warm and articulate                                  

welcomes they received, 

so well done Crosshall     

Superstars! 

 

Anne Eardley 

Head Teacher 

CROSSHALL  

CLOSE UP 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

wc 6th-10th February 

PCLRs  Week                            

Book Week       

10th February 

Book Week Dressing Up Day                            

wc 13th-17th February 

HALF TERM 

20th February  

Term  starts  

20th-23rd February   

Year Five York Residential 

27th February  - 2nd March 

Year Six: Mock Tests 

 

 

GOING HOME POLICY 
 

Reminder request that if your 

child will be going home with                   

someone different, please 

send in a note to your child’s 

class teacher on the day. 

 

If there are any last minute 

changes to pick up              

routines, please contact the 

school office on 01480 

475972 and we will get a                    

message to the class teacher 

and your child. 

YOUNG CARERS GROUP 

Last week, we welcomed Annabel from Caring Together to join our 

Young Carers Non-Boring Club.  Great fun was had by all; making 

mess, amazing stress balls, and playing games.  We are already                   

looking forward to next month’s meeting.  More information about 

what Caring Together offers can be found here                                                     

https://www.caringtogether.org/    Please feel free to contact us 

via The School Office if you would like more information about 

Young Carers.   

The Learning and Wellbeing Team   

http://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/CrosshallJuniorAT/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/CrosshallJunior
https://www.youtube.com/user/CrosshallJunior
https://www.caringtogether.org/


ASK YOUR CHILD A QUESTION: 

 
Can you tell an adult how igneous, metamorphic and sedimentary rocks are formed?  

  What is the rule when multiplying by 10 and 100?  

 What were the other members of your family’s favourite books when they were young?  

 Use some expanded noun phrases to describe Canada’s mountains and lakes.  

Assembly Theme Next Week:       

Young Carers 

 

Freya S 

Esme B 

  James Z 

  Callum P 

  Freyja C 

TTRS HOUSE BATTLE NEXT WEEK: 

Belfast v Edinburgh 

YEAR FOUR - MATHS MORNING (TUESDAY 24th)  

We had such a fabulous morning on Tuesday!                                         

The Year Four children and parents thoroughly enjoyed our 

maths event.  It was so lovely to see parents/ grandparents           

helping their children, and children helping them! The scavenger 

hunt really tested everyone’s maths skills.  It was a lovely morning 

of learning and fun for all.   

Thank you all so much for attending.  I hope it was worthwhile 

and you enjoyed spending time with your child in the school                 

environment.  I look forward to seeing you all again for the next 

event. 

Mrs A Archer                                                                                                    

Head of Year Four 

DEADLINES & REMINDERS  

 BURWELL Trip 
Final balance 

due LETTER 

 
Year Six  

ROCK UK Trip 

Final balance 

due.  

LETTER  

REMINDER: 

FLU VACCINATIONS 
 

If you child has still not had 

their Flu Vaccination 

please contact The School 

Immunisation Team UK to 

book them into a local 

clinic on 01462  427008 

Full details available here 

BAKE SALE LAST FRIDAY 

Last week’s bake sale was a great success with over £135 raised for             

Support Ukraine.  Well done to Kim K-G, Julia C, Ela M, Layla M,                     

Faye P, Summer M, Brooke M-C, Bella R, Yuliia C, and Elodie J for all 

their efforts and hard work. 

#ASKCJS - SPRING 1 - MAKING LEARNING STICK 

Thank you to the three parents who joined Mr Murphy on Wednesday 

afternoon.  It was a pleasure to share some knowledge of how our 

school is developing our understanding of memory, and how frequent 

retrieval of information can move knowledge from short term memory 

into long term memory.  For those who were unable to attend, we will 

share the information next Friday (3rd February)  

 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3805&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3751&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3917&type=pdf

